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 22 May 2023 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the cost of school dinners will be increasing after half term to 
£2.70/ meal (£13.50 for the week).  Payment for meals should be made, as currently, in advance 
on Parent Pay. 
 
This price increase has been necessary due to significant increases in the cost of food and labour 
over the last year.  
 
To reduce food wastage and support our catering staff in the kitchen we will only be preparing/ 
cooking meals that are ordered during morning registration.  At 9.30am the children’s selection 
will be forwarded to the kitchen for lunch time. 
 
If your child arrives after this time, and you have not contacted the office to advise of a meal 
choice, then there will only be a sandwich option available to them at lunchtime. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Sara Wakefield 
School Business Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


